
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Monday, Oct. 15th 

Did you miss having your school picture taken at orientation in August or would you like a picture 

retake?  You are in luck…Gateway’s picture retake day is this Wednesday, October 17th.   You can pick up 

picture packets at the office.  If you are in need of a picture retake, make sure to bring the pictures you 

need retaken to school on Wednesday. 

Gateway show your courage and creativity by entering the Gateway Grit Poster Contest. Submissions 

are due on Thursday. The 1st place poster will be displayed in the Yearbook along with a picture of the 

winner! There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd. All posters that show creativity and effort will be 

displayed in the front entrance. 

Posters need to be submitted to  Mr. Anderson, room 205.  

There is a GIVE meeting today at lunch. Bring your lunch and join us in the library.  

The 8th grade Gateway Reads committee will meet on Wednesday in the library during lunch. If you 

already turned in your application, please bring your lunch and join us for our first meeting.  

A big congratulations to our overall 1st period winners for the fundraiser: 

 Stoskopf first place - you get to keep King for this week until he heads into hibernation 

 Murk- second place 

 Birse- third place 
After we figure out total sales, we will announce grade level winners!  Thank you all who participated 

and helped raise funds for ASB 

In Grit news… 

 Sidney showed grit when a horse bucked her off four different times.  Instead of getting 
frustrated and giving up, she got back on her horse every time!   

 Austen was learning a violin piece that was significantly harder than his skill level.  He persisted 
and kept practicing through the new techniques and is finally able to play the violin piece 
proudly at a solo and ensemble event! 

 Mr. Baker, one of our amazing math teachers, showed grit when he failed his first attempt at 
college Algebra.  Mr. Baker changed his attitude when he went back to college, and graduated 
with a teaching degree and he obviously grew to love math! 
 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


